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May 23, 2021 
 
 
Shengxu Li, MCP 
Community Planner 
Development Services Division  
Planning & Buildings Department  
638 Princess Ave. 
Brandon, MB R7A 0P3 
 
 
Re: 22-20th Street, Brandon, Manitoba (Former Brandon University Steam Plant) 
 

 
This letter is to inform you Halo Holdings Ltd has not received any comments & correspondence in 
regards to our community participation package sent out on Feb 23, 2021.   
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mark Culjak  
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